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End-of-year
We are collecting all student and staff devices before the end of the year.
Staff devices will be returned by June 11, 2021.

New Employees
We are adding Brian Baird to our Tech Team! Brian will be housed at BHS

and Alex Thompson will be housed at Grandview.   I am excited to have Brian
join our team!

We are interviewing students for a summer tech position. The student will be
working closely with our team for the months of June and July 2021.  They will be
an integral part of getting our district ready for the next school year.

One-to-One
We have ordered the majority of the devices for the next school year.  They

will be imaged and ready to go!!

TV/Interactive Displays
We have ordered the majority of the devices for the next school year.  Once

they are received, we will install as soon as possible. I will be working with the
building administrators and CO to coordinate training for staff.

Summer
The Tech Team will be extremely busy this summer. New phone upgrades.

New wireless upgrades.  New UPS upgrades.   Wiring projects.   And we cannot
forget the construction projects, to name a few.


